
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: Friday 8th June 2018 

 

 

 

Trade Notice: 

NZ to PNG Emergency Bunker Adjustment Factor 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

In the current high fuel price environment, Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise all 

customers of the introduction of an emergency bunker adjustment factor (EBF) applicable to 

all shipments with a Bill of Lading dated on or after 15th June 2018. 

 

For quotes subject to the US Shipping Act, the EBF will only apply to shipments with a Bill of 

Lading dated on or after 6th July 2018. 

 

 

TEU USD 60 

FEU USD 120 

RVT USD 5 

 

 

EBF is to be paid by the freight payer. These amounts will be re-evaluated on a monthly 

basis. 

 

Pacific Forum Line (PFL) appreciates your continued support to enable us to maintain our 

market leading levels of service. For further information please do not hesitate to contact 

your local representative. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line 

www.pacificforumline.com  


